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       December 31, 2021 
 
 

 
Dear Archdiocese of Baltimore Catholic School Parents and Guardians, 
 
 
The Archdiocese Department of Catholic Schools, working with the leadership of each of our 
schools, is monitoring daily the health of our school communities due to the surge of Omicron 
cases. 
 
The health and safety of our families, faculty and staff is of the utmost importance.  As a 
result, it may be necessary to move class cohorts and potentially a school to virtual learning 
for a period of time due to positive cases and/or quarantining amongst the school's faculty and 
staff.  
 
Our school principals will be in close communication with their families and students as to the 
status of their school and plans for the opening of school on Monday, January 3rd. 
 
Thank you for your support and understanding as we navigate through the challenges posed 
by the Omicron surge across Maryland.   
 
Our thoughts and prayers are with you and your family for a safe and healthy 2022. 

Yours in Christ,  

 

Mr. James Sellinger      Dr. Donna Hargens 

Chancellor of Education      Superintendent 

 


